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Comments Following further submissions by the applicant I would like to reconfirm my objection to this proposal.  
I can find no reassurance in the additional comments that a managed area of woodland providing a 
quiet, restorative and tranquil amenity for users of the PROW and bridleways will not be subjected to 
huge disturbance, with additional noise, dust and a stress on the water courses and biodiversity.  
The number of HGV's involved in the operation remain a big safety threat; when crossing PROW 795, 
at the entry and exit layby, on rural Loxwood Rd. all the way to the tight junction with the A281. The 
updated highway code states a pedestrian, cyclist or horse rider should have a minimum 1.5m - 2m 
clearance from a passing vehicle that should wait behind them and not overtake if it's unsafe or not 
possible to meet these clearances - not simple on this stretch of road.  Combined with blind bends, 
only one section of pavement on Loxwood Rd. and the use by school children and their school buses it 
poses a severe danger. 
My children grew up walking and playing in Pallinghurst Woods.  Although they now live out of the 
area they return frequently to visit and still enjoy using the woodland for walking.  I trust WSCC will 
consider all comments received regardless of where a person resides so this amenity may be 
conserved for many future generations. 
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